
Superintendent’s	Lay	Advisory	Council		(SLAC)	
Manheim	Township	School	District	
	
January	9,	2023	
	

Agenda	
	
	
	

v Welcome	and	Introductions	
	

	
	

v Approval	of	November	2022	Meeting	Minutes	
	
	
	

v Sharing	SLAC	information	with	PTOs/Parent	Advisory	Group	
	
	
	

v Follow-up	to	Nov.	SLAC	Meeting	discussion	regarding	main	campus	traffic	during	
student	arrival	&	departure	--	Bette	Oberle,	Safety	&	Security	Director	

	
	
	

v MTSD	North	Star	support	from	PTOs/Parent	Advisory	Group	–	Thank	You!!	
	
To	create	a	welcoming	and	supportive	environment	where	all	staff,	students	and	

families	feel	a	sense	of	belonging	
	

v MTSD	North	Star	Subcommittees	

o Pathways	to	Rigorous	Curriculum	
o Special	Education/Gifted	Education	
o Communications	

	
	

v PTO	Sharing	–	Reflections	&	Questions	
	
	
	
	

Mission	Statement	
Nurture	and	challenge	for	success.	


